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R SOCIETY for the PREVENTION of CRUELTY to ANIMALS

“We Speak For Those Who Cannot Speak For Themselves”

June 3, 2009

Anna M. Stetson

Department of City Clerk

City Hall

Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Stetson,

1 will gladly be the representative for The Rhode Island Society for the Prevention of
Cruelty to Animals to be on the special commission in regard to the investigation of the
administration and operation of the Providence Animal Control Center.

Please feel free to contact me at (401) 438-8150 if you have any questions or concerns.
Yours truly,

E. J. Finocchio, DVM
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